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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Due to staffing issues (not Covid-19 related), Reception Robins 

will need to remain closed for the rest of the week. The 

children can return to school on Monday 7th December. We 

apologise for this and thank you for your understanding. 

 

Regards 

 

Mrs Leigh 

Headteacher 

Tel: 01942 222016  Fax: 01942 216820 
E-mail:    enquiries@admin.marshgreen.wigan.sch.uk  Website: www.marshgreenprimary.co.uk 

 


